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['N Commonwealth Edison
I ) one First Natiotti Plaza. Chic 2go, lihnoisT

kO ') Addr:ss R; ply to: Post Offica Box 767
\ ,/ Chicago, Illinois 60690

April 25,-1983

.

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Amendment Nos. 82 and 72 to
Facility Operating License Nos.
DPR-39 and DPR-48
NRC Docket Nose 50-295-and-50-304-

Reference (a): March 11, 1983, letter from S. A.
Varga to D. L. Farrar

Dear Mr. Denton:

Reference (a) transmitted the subject license amendments,
which deleted the non-radiological water-quality requirements from
the Zion Technical Specifications. In that transmittal, the NRC
requested that Commonwealth Edison commit to informing the NRC of
any changes-and violations of the Station's NPDES permit. Common-
wealth Edison hereby agrees to provide the NRC with copies of such
changes and violations at the time this information is reported to
the permitting agency (State of Illinois EPA). Instructions have
been incorporated into our NPDES reporting procedures to ensure the

",

performance of the requested notifications.

Please address questions regarding this matter to this
,

i office.

!
Very truly yours,'

F. G. Lentine
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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